OFFICIAL’S REPORT

4/23/13

     There was a national conference call for all officials’ chairs on Apr. 3. We discussed the certification requirements for new S & T officials.  New Jersey has some of the strictest requirements, but we do not require background checks or athlete protection before an official can serve on deck as an apprentice.

    USA swimming is trying to make these requirements the same throughout the nation.

    We will be running several starter classes and a referee class in May.  We will also be running an Admin Official class on May 9th. I am still not sure of the exact tests which will be required for this position, but we will be ahead of the game since people will have taken the class.

     Many of our summer meets have Meet Referees, so that is good.

     We will be presenting Sara’s family with her award at the HOD on May 11.  I will be going to the official’s chair meeting May 17-19 in Orlando.

